
 
 
 
 

North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Social Services 

 
Pat McCrory Aldona Z. Wos, M.D. 
Governor Ambassador (Ret.) 
 Secretary DHHS 

 Wayne E. Black  
 Division Director 

Budget Office 
 www.ncdhhs.gov  •  www.ncdhhs.gov/dss  

Tel 919-527-6335 • Fax 919-334-1031 
Location: McBryde Building • 820 S. Boylan • Raleigh, NC 27603 

Mailing Address: 2417 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, NC 27699-2417 
An Equal Opportunity / Affirmative Action Employer 

      
 
 
                       December 3, 2013 
 
 
Dear County Director of Social Services 
 
SUBJECT:    MAXIMUS Consulting Services, Inc., Software 
 
  
This is to inform you that the NC DHHS has learned that Maximus will no longer support Program 
Expenditures Tracking System (PET), Quarterly Information Consolidation System (QuIC) and Time and 
Effort Calculation System (TEC) products effective July 1, 2014.  Our Department will have conversations 
with Maximus to discuss a transition plan within the next couple of weeks.  We will then engage County 
Directors in discussions in creating a transition plan to avoid any interruptions with the reimbursement 
system and plan for future needs. 
 
We will be in close communication with the leadership of NCACDSS as we move forward.  Thank you for 
your cooperation as we implement a transitional plan for the County Administration Reimbursement 
System. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Wayne Black 
 
 
 
BG 09-2013 


